NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Public Service Commission will conduct a workshop in Docket No. 000121A-TP on June 8, 2005, at the following time and location:  10:00 am (EST), Room 140, Betty Easley Conference Center, 4075 Esplanade Way, Tallahassee, FL.  The telephonic bridge number for the workshop is (850) 410-0966 or Suncom 210-0966.  The purpose of the workshop is to discuss results of the Liberty Consulting Group audit of BellSouth’s Florida SEEM Plan.  A copy of the audit report is available through the Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services at (850) 413-6770.  Any person requiring some accommodation at this hearing because of a physical impairment should call the Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services at (850) 413-6770 at least 48 hours prior to the workshop.  Any person who is hearing or speech impaired should contact the Commission by using the Florida Relay Service, which can be reached at 1-800-955-8771 (TDD).  For additional information, please contact Adam Teitzman, Office of the General Counsel, at the above address or telephone (850) 413-6199.
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